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LENNOX HIGH SCHODL
Combined 507 Reunion
1965 & 1966

The reunion committee wishes to thank everyone who attended the Combined 50" Reunion
for the Classes of 1965 and 1966. We were especially pleased that our 1965 Foreign
Exchange Student, Polee Polnawee Suwanrat, was able to come all the way from Thailand to
join us. In addition, we were honored by the presence of our faculty members, Mr. Charlie

Armstrong, Mr. Stan Bosler, Mr. Dan Finnegan, Mr. Mike House, Mr. Dan Karella, Mr. John
Smith and Ms. Maxine Woo.

We regret that some of the class members contacted didn’t make it and regret even more
that we were unable to locate many of our former classmates. Please help your next reunion
committee keep up with any changes of addresses by sending them to someone on this
committee. Addresses will be included in the Memory Book.

We hope you all enjoyed the reunion as much as you had anticipated and as much as we
enjoyed working on it for you.

Thanks again,

Vicki Roebuck Berger  Cynthia Byther Kutasy Ed Gould



